A delegation from the Federal Service on Labour and Employment (Russia) attended the national conference and exhibition “Safety first”, which took place on the 22-23 March 2012 in Ulan Bator, Mongolia. These events were organized by Ministry of Social Welfare and Labour and Ministry of Mineral Resource and Energy of Mongolia.  The aim was to promote collaboration within the framework of RALI CIS and Mongolia.  
At the Conference, the Deputy Head of Supervision and Control over Labour Law Compliance from the Department of Rostrud, Valery Ezhov, made a report and presentation about the “Experience of the Russian Federation in the sphere of occupational safety and health in reducing injuries in the mining industry”. 
The Russian delegation held a meeting with the General Agency for Specialized Inspection Leaders and informed them about membership of IALI and related issues.  This information was perceived positively and the Mongolian party will inform Rostrud of its decision. 

